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General 

 

Commercial project process improvements began Dec. 1  

To better utilize resources, improve coordination and streamline processes, BPA is 

reorganizing its approach to supporting commercial sector projects...More 

  

 

 

Comfort Ready Home: Greener Water Heater promotional video  

Comfort Ready Home’s new video helps contractors understand the benefits of heat pump 

water heaters and the $500 sales performance incentive fund (SPIF) for eligible 

installations. Utilities are encouraged to share this video on their webpage, contractor-facing 

newsletter and upcoming meetings to help communicate the benefits of heat pump water 

heaters and this limited-time incentive...More  

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/231130-commercial-projects.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/231130-crh-hpwh-spif-video.pdf

